
Informatics Update (Amit Bose)  

Amit Bose presented on a motion made by Q. Jones to have a special Informatics faculty meeting. 
Motion: To address the failure by the Informatics Department to act in accordance with its bylaws, and 
to ensure that shared governance principles are upheld, the faculty senate EC will provide an 
independent parliamentarian to the informatics department meeting scheduled for 2/23/2022. This 
independent parliamentary will ensure that faculty can raise and vote on issues of concern without fear 
of intimidation. The motion was seconded by E. Thomas. Discussion with Q&A followed. The motion was 
passed with 18 yes, 1 no, and 3 abstentions. 


